
 
 

Department of California 
District 28 

 
Juniors Activities 

November 19, 2023 
 

Madame President Rebecca Glenny, Officers, and Members of the Auxiliary, 

This month’s Juniors Activities Report will be a list of activities and fundraisers of which 

to be aware. But first, I joined a zoom call on Sunday November 5th at 5pm. Our Junior 

President and Officers are very busy. They took part in Veterans Day activities by 

placing flags at homes, schools, and Veterans Cemeteries. They will be wrapping and 

collect gifts for Veterans Hospital Gift Shops, while organizing Thanksgiving parties for 

Veterans’ Children & Families or organizing Thanksgiving baskets for families in need. 

In December, they plan to remember Veterans and seniors in the hospitals and nursing 

homes by organizing parties and visits and sending cards. As well as, organizing 

Christmas parties and toy drives for Veterans, Children & Families. These girls are 

making us all look good. 

1. ALA Membership & Junior Shirts: I placed this flier in the September packets. If 
you would like to get more information about the t-shirts, head to the website, 
https://calegionaux.org/mark-your-calendar/local-unit-district-events/ 

2. ALA Membership & Junior Ornaments: I placed this flier in the president packets. 
If you would like to get more information about the ornaments and place an 
order, use the QR code on the flier or head to the website, 
https://calegionaux.org/mark-your-calendar/local-unit-district-events/ 

3. Mission training: I placed this flier in the president packets. The Mission Training 
is in Las Vegas on January 27, 2024. If you would like to get more information 
about Mission Training, head to the website, https://calegionaux.org/mark-your-
calendar/local-unit-district-events/ 

4. Junior Conference: I have not placed this flier in the president packets. The 
Junior Conference is April 2024. Location unknown and exact date unknown, do 
not head to the website, https://calegionaux.org/mark-your-calendar/local-unit-
district-events/ to have more information. Why? Because the current information 
on the website is for the conference that already happened this year. Please do 
not be or get confused. Lastly, I email Liz in the San Francisco office, and she 
will accept the Juniors Ticket Stubs and payments for those tickets. 

5. Mid-Year Reports are due to me December 1, 2023: I placed a copy of the Unit 

Mid-Year Report in the packets. 

This concludes my report. 

Respectfully submitted, 
Marguerite Blum 
Junior Activities Chairman 
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